
 

  

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

     Year 4 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 13th July 2018 

   

What an exciting week it has been!  

We have listened to the choir and band perform beautifully. 

We have had a great Enrichment day where girls have enjoyed activities 

from many countries. They have enjoyed carnival, origami, making chur-

ros , tangrams, crown making, sports  and computer programming. 

Then we had the  : The Smart Brothers Road Safety Show  

Finally Congratulations to Winterbourne Girls Junior School who have just 

won First Prize in the Recycling  competition out of  41 

Schools that entered . Thank you to all those families who 

filled in the forms. The  first  prize is £500. 

Attendance                                               
Our target as a school is 97%  or 
over 

We are currently at  96.81% 

 4.1 - 91.54%       

 4.2         97.78% 

 4.3 -     92.31% 

Students of the Week 

4.1     The  Whole class 

4.2  Sagana and Maryam 

4.3   Amelia B & Natalie   

        
 Next week 

Wednesday 18th  4.3 Assembly@9.10 am 
Wednesday 18th Film morning -bring a cushion. 

Wednesday 18th  Roman Topic Afternoon. 
Girls need to bring  an old sheet or light scarf. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 19th  July  EARLY finish at 2pm 

Homework 

Find out about  who played the 

characters in Charlotte's Web ,who 

directed it and  where it was made 

for next weeks film review.(2006 

edition) 

Over the summer holidays girls are 

expected to finish  their 10minute  

a day books in both English and 

Maths . These will collected in by your 

daughter’s new teacher. 


